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Dear Parents/Carers, 

We are thrilled to inform you about an exciting opportunity for Buzzards Class, linked to an 

upcoming history unit on the Tamar Bridges. We have partnered with Bridging the Tamar, a 

fantastic organization that offers unique workshops and experiences to bring history, 

design, and engineering to life. Our project will include: 

Thursday 5th December – VR Workshop in School 

The Bridging the Tamar team will visit our school to deliver an incredible virtual reality 

workshop. This immersive session will allow children to explore the bridges like never 

before, deepening their understanding of their history and design while inspiring their 

creativity. 

Tuesday 10th December – Visit to the Tamar Bridge and Museum 

Buzzards Class will visit the Bridging the Tamar Museum, where they will enjoy a guided 

tour of the iconic Tamar Bridge and take part in a further workshop. This will be a rare 

chance to learn about the engineering marvels that connect Cornwall and Devon, whilst 

exploring their history in a way few schools have the chance to experience. 

We will depart school at 9:15 am and return by 1:00 pm. Children will need to bring a 

packed lunch. If your child is entitled to free school meals, a packed lunch will be provided. 

Cost and Payment 

The cost for this exciting project is £12.50, which includes the in-school workshop, museum 

visit, and transport. Payment can be made via School Money, and we kindly ask that you 

complete the following sign-up form: https://forms.office.com/e/K5ictK6ABF  

Please make payment on School Money by Monday 2nd December. Please note, if we do 

not receive sufficient contributions, the trip and workshops may unfortunately have to be 

cancelled. 

This is a fantastic opportunity to learn, create, and explore in a truly memorable way, and 

we are delighted to be one of the few schools chosen to take part. If you have any questions 

or need assistance with payments, please do not hesitate to contact us. 

Kind regards, 

Mrs Noblett and Mr Davies 
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